4/25/24, 7:41 AM Mail - Consultations - Outlook

Re: Brookland farm development

Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>
Thu 4/25/2024 6:41 AM

Good morning Mrs Faulkner,
Many thanks for your response to our consultation on the draft Canterbury District Local Plan to 2040.
| will ensure your comments are fed into the decision-making process.

Kind regards,
Victoria Asimaki
Principal Policy Officer (Engagement)

Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 4:00 PM
To: Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>
Subject: Brookland farm development

To whom | might concern

| totally OBJECT to this development the whole area of Whitstable Tankerton and Chestfield will be
totally ruined. Since the first stage of building has been completed and people being moved here from
area's totally different to this quiet and respectful area everything will change. No local hospital now
Kent and Canterbury has closed to A&E and residents having to travel to Margate miles away with at
least a 12 hour waiting time to be seen is not acceptable and the pressure on local doctors and dentist
will be astronomical the lovely relaxed and safe life we all live here will be destroyed for ever. Even
now | see the difference people moving from other areas are making. Our crime rate will certainly go
up and with no police force in our town more and more criminals will be free to spoil the safety we
have always felt living here. Families who have lived here for generations will be pushed out as prices
rise and homes will used for people from other undesirable areas. We need our green spaces for
families to enjoy freedom and fun instead it will become a concrete jungle totally unexceptable to
residents who chose to live here for the quaintness of our area and friendliness of families and friends
the older generation firstly as they have always felt warm and safe here, it will just become another
concrete jungle with no green spaces to enjoy and have fun with family and friends. When we have
visitors from London and surrounding areas we see the destruction they leave behind our high street
littlered with broken bottles and shop windows and premises. Whitstable and surrounding areas will
not be a pleasant place to live | fear. | really OBJECT to the plans that Canterbury Council are putting
forward plus being so near where the illegal boat people are arriving this will be another frightening
possibility to all permanent residents and traders already living happily and proud to live here.

Enough is enough Canterbury Council this must be stopped.

Mrs.Christine Faulkner

https://outlook.office.com/mail/Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk/inbox/id/AAQKADk2MTM1YmMM3LTQ2MWYtNGNhNy04MWMXxLTI4MjdjODVmOWUX. ..





